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Report Week beginning January  23rd 2017

This week we have had quite hard frosts and very cold weather but the
lake remains ice free. Even though we have had freezing cold conditions
the fishing has been steady with quite a few anglers bagging up, most
anglers have been using floating lines because fish are not feeding very
deep at the moment and have been caught about four feet down. Anglers
are having some cracking sport at the moment whether they are catching a
3lb rainbow or a double figure fish all fish are fighting hard. Dennis Morris
caught a cracking 12lb rainbow on a gold head damsel, Paul Davies caught
a superb rainbow weighing 11lb caught on a olive goldhead, Josh Moray
caught a superb 6lb rainbow on a white buzzer, Darren Lewis caught a
lovely 6lb 12oz rainbow on a hothead damsel and Paul Davies caught a
cracking 11lb 2oz rainbow on a green and white fritz. Best flys of the
week have been buzzers, hothead damsels, black and green montanas and
dawl bachs. The lake will be closed this Sunday the 29th of January for our
first competition of the winter league series which is sponsored by:

Trinity Nursing services.

For info

Winter Series Sunday Competition 2017 Dates January 29th February 12th 26th March 12th

mailto:papermillnl@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:papermillnl@yahoo.co.uk
www.papermillfishery.com


FLY:

Andrew Thomas  4 fish   10lb 6oz  caught on a black and green fritz.

David Wilkins  3 fish   8lb 9oz   caught on a black buzzer.

Michael Smith  3 fish   9lb 1oz   caught on a black buzzer.

Dennis Morris caught this cracking 12lb rainbow on a goldhead damsel

Josh Moray caught this lovely 6lb rainbow on a white buzzer



Paul Davies caught this cracking 11lb 2oz rainbow on a green and white fritz

Darren Lewis caught this superb 6lb 12oz rainbow on a hothead damsel



Paul Davies caught this cracking 11lb rainbow on a olive goldhead


